
 Up & Coming 
Friday, March 15 

11:30 am Lunch — 12:00 pm Program 

First Congregational Church Fellowship Hall  

Corner of 1735 Fifth Avenue W and White Pine Drive 

Use the White Pine Drive entrance 

 
You probably know a lot about the Women’s Suffrage Movement, but 
do you know that many Black women joined the movement early on? 
Find out more about women born in the 1700s and 1800s through 
pictures and words at the March program “Great Women of the 
Suffrage Movement: Black Suffragists”. 
 
This original program is narrated by women here in Hendersonville. 
Princess Ferguson, author of the program, will be presenting. 

 

REGISTER NOW at ssmreb@bellsouth.net Registrants 

will receive optional lunch information separately.  
 

✿✿✿ 

NOMINATE 
2024 Legacy of Leadership Award 

It’s time to NOMINATE a candidate for this year’s award. 
 
The awardee must be a current AAUW Hendersonville Branch 
member who has shown a recent significant/sustained 
contribution to the Branch that supports the program and goals 
of the branch and furthers the AAUW mission. 
To nominate, send the name of the person and why you’re 
nominating her (200 words max) to Carol Walters at 
carol.walters@srls.info  before March 30, 2024. 
 
 

mailto:ssmreb@bellsouth.net
mailto:carol.walters@srls.info?subject=Legacy%20of%20Leadership%20award
mailto:carol.walters@srls.info


 

GIFT 

“…thank you for the AAUW Hendersonville 
scholarship as it will truly help me with my 

education not only at Blue Ridge but 
beyond. I promise to keep up with my 

current 4.0 GPA because that is what this 
scholarship will allow me to do.  Your 
generosity is greatly appreciated and I 
hope to one day get the opportunity to 

help someone as much as you have helped 
me.” Kylie Varnadore 

Your scholarship gifts have meant so much to so many!  Please 
consider a contribution to our 2024 scholarship fund campaign -
Unlock Potential: Keys to Success. You can bring your tax 
deductible check, payable to AAUW Hendersonville Scholarship 
Fund, to a general meeting or mail it to: AAUW Hendersonville, 
PO Box 2043, Hendersonville, NC 28793. 

✿ ✿ ✿ 

JOIN, POST, COMMENT 

As of February 19, our Facebook group has 10 members, 
three of whom have initiated a post. For this to become an 
effective forum for our members and others, we need 
more members to join, post, and comment, and then to 
invite other Facebook friends to join.  
 
Signing up is easy! Log in to Facebook and join our group 
by clicking the Facebook logo below or email Cathy Veal at 
cathyveal@sbcglobal.net and she will invite you using your 
preferred email address.  

 
 

✿ ✿ ✿ 

 

 

  

https://aauw.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fae4898efd09346ea275e971b&id=154c345fec&e=67a2eb1aad

